NEWSLETTER 29 - 4th May 2012

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Football Tournament</u> – Both our boys and girls teams took part in the Stratford Southern District Football Tournament last Thursday. All the players had performed well – the boys came third and the girls came second. The girls will go on to the Stratford Area Finals – well done!

<u>British Asparagus Week</u> - In celebration of British Asparagus Week, children in Years 1 to 4 had a cookery demonstration where they could sample freshly cut local asparagus. A sale after school has raised over £150 for developing our gardening and cooking projects. Thank you to Mrs Perkins and Ms Ford for giving the demonstration and to Evesham Vale Produce for giving us the asparagus – delicious!

<u>Reception Class</u> – Mrs White has now started maternity leave and Mrs Nemeshanyi will continue teaching her class until the end of this term. Next week we are interviewing for a teacher to take her class from September.

<u>School Meal Taster Day</u> – If you have not yet returned the slip to have a free school meal on Tuesday 8th May and you would like your child to have one, please let the office know (this includes all children who currently have a school meal paid or free).

<u>Family Learning Workshop</u> – We have sent out a flyer to the Reception and KS1 children for a Diamond Jubilee Art workshop on Wednesday 10th May at 9.15am. Please return the slip if you would like to come.

Diary Dates

- PGL meeting Wednesday 30th May at 7pm see separate letter (Year 5)
- Parents Evenings this term will be on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th July
- Teacher Training Days will be on Friday 1st & Monday 11th June and Monday 15th October

<u>Rural Cinema</u> – The film showing at the Crawford Hall on Friday 4th May 7pm is "The Muppets" (Cert U). An "Animal Muppet Cushion" will be raffled with all proceeds being donated to Bidford Community Library Ltd.

<u>St Laurence Church</u> - There will be a Family Service at St Laurence's, Bidford, on Sunday May 6th at 10am. It lasts about an hour with refreshments afterwards. Everyone welcome!

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Miss Dix's class have been enjoying 'Scoop!: An Exclusive by Monty Molenski' written by John Kelly. Monty Molenski desperately needs a front-page story for his paper, THE DAILY ROAR. Always on the lookout for something suspicious, Monty is determined to learn what his co-workers are up to with their secret "F. P. Club" after work........

Mr A Simms

BSA Newsletter -Friday 4th May 2012

Peel 2 Save Cards

These are available as soon as you send in your order form, so they will be out in book bags as soon as we receive your order forms. Thank you for the orders so far and this is a great way to make money for the school with some great savings for yourself.

Right Royal Bounce

The ever popular Sponsored Bounce will take place on Wednesday 30th May – Sponsor Forms will be sent out nearer the time for you to fill in.

Coming soon

Clothing Collection – 18th & 19th June 2012

Flower Arrangement Evening – 18th June 2012 – forms out next week

Olympic Disco – 29th June 2012

Tombola Donation Day – 29th June 2012

Summer Fayre – July 2012

BSA Meeting

We will be meeting to discuss the Summer Fayre on Monday 21st May at 8pm in 'The Frog' in the village.

The next meeting in school will be on Tuesday 19th June at 7.30pm in the Staff Room at School (opposite the ICT suite) As always if you need to talk to us – use the numbers below.

Sam Green 0789 997 1943 or 01789 774533 (samgreen389@gmail.com) Annie Perkins 07816 877259 Jo Colwell 07813 306641 Vicki Johnston 07708 267741

The BSA Committee x